
 

Organisation of  
African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) 

 

Notification of Vacancies 

 
The Secretariat of the Organisation of African, Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS) has the 
honour to announce the below vacancies at the Secretariat:  
 
1. Financial Controller 
2. Head of Finance and Budget Unit 
 
Applicants should apply on the OACPS Website via the link below:  
https://acpaccount.bamboohr.com/careers 
 
Applications must be accompanied by an updated curriculum vitae completed in the following 
format: https://europass.cedefop.europa.eu/editors/en/cv/compose. Applications in another 
format will be treated as incomplete and will not be considered for further evaluation.  
 
Applicants must provide copies of degrees, diplomas, certificates and any other documents 
attesting to their competence and professional experience.  
 
Candidates must be nationals of OACPS Member States and must enclose a photocopy of their 
valid passport as proof of nationality.  
 
 Please note that only shortlisted applicants will be contacted at a later stage. 
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